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September 23, 2020 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: DW 20-___ Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. 
  General Rate Proceeding 
  Notice of Intent to File Rate Schedules 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
On behalf of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. (PEU), and pursuant to the Commission’s March 
17, 2020 Secretarial Letter regarding temporary electronic filing requirements, PEU hereby 
files its notice of its intent to file rate schedules. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you in advance for 
your assistance with this filing. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
 
 
cc: Office of the Consumer Advocate 
 Christopher Tuomala, NHPUC 
 Steve Frink, NHPUC 
 Jayson Laflamme, NHPUC 
 Robyn Descoteau, NHPUC 
 Anthony Leone, NHPUC 
 


